
 

 
 

22nd January 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
I am writing today to invite you to attend MD4’s class assembly. The assembly will take 
place on Wednesday 12th February at 9:15am. The children are working hard and are 
very excited to share their assembly with you. 
 
I hope that you are able to attend.  
 
Best wishes,  
 
Mr Denton 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Priory Junior School 
 

Longsands Road, St Neots. Cambs PE19 1TF 

 

Email: office@priory.cambs.sch.uk 

Tel: 01480 226730 

Fax: 01480 226731 

 

Headteacher: Tracy Keefe B.Ed (Hons) NPQH 

 

 
 


